
American Legion Post 174 Recognizes David’s Barber Shop 
by BJ MacMillan, Commander, Post 174
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On Friday, October 7th, American Legion Post 174 presented a Certificate of Appreciation to David’s 
Barber Shop for their outstanding support of the Post’s collection of clothing for homeless and at-risk 
Veterans. The Barber Shop has been assisting the Post with this project for the past five years. Their 
support has made an enormous difference for the homeless veterans.

(L-R) Post Commander BJ MacMillan; Post Member Grant Gee; Post Member Chet Cheibel; Historian Stephanie Nimitz; Post Member Marilyn Campbell; and Post 
Member Derrick McGill Discuss The Year’s Work With Employees At David’s Barber Shop.

Post Commander BJ MacMillan Presents A Certificate Of Appreciation To Frank for 
David’s Barber Shop’s outstanding support to the Post.



American Legion Post 174 Joins Veterans Group Picnic
Submitted by BJ MacMillan, Commander Post 174; Photos by Frank Espinosa, Post Webmaster

The Veterans Groups joined together to host a picnic on 
October 15th, for the members to get to know each other 
and to honor the local First Responders. 

Included in the group were American Legion Post 174, VFW 
Post 8587, Submarine Veterans of Central Texas, local DAV 
Chapter, local Marine Corps League, and Dilworth Chapter 
of Military Order of World Wars. The East View Navy ROTC 
conducted the flag ceremony. We had good attendance for 
the event. 

The VFW Commander gave a short presentation and 
honored the women Veterans. The First Responders 
rotated in and out according to their work shifts. 
Everyone had a grand time!
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American Legion Post Holds Coffee & Conversation Fellowship
Submitted by BJ MacMillan, Commander Post 174; Photos by Tonya Taylor

On October 8th, American Legion Post 174 held their quarterly Coffee & Conversation 
Fellowship. The Air Force Veterans provided the refreshments. Our Scout Troop 151 
and Pack 151 were there to help set up and clean-up. The Pack was selling coffee for 
their annual fundraiser. We served some of the coffee the Cub Scouts were selling. We 
had a good group in attendance. As usual the Scouts enjoyed talking with the Veterans 
and the Veterans enjoyed talking with the Scouts!
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